January 29, 2002

Mr. Rich Largent

Hettler Engineering

1225 North Main Street, Suite A

North Canton, OH 44720

RE:  Lincoln Center III

Dear Rich, 

Per your submittal dated January 24, 2002 regarding the Arena revised plans (i.e. grading and utility plans), this office hereby acknowledges that the City of Massillon minimum standards have been met.  However, all further building plans and associated planning shall be submitted to the City of Massillon Building Department for review and approval.

The site work contractors will need to be licensed and bonded with the City and will be required to obtain sanitary, concrete, and street opening permits from the Engineering office. 

Respectfully, 

Steven D. Hamit, P.E.

City Engineer

Cc: file

